HB 1015 -- FAMILY MEMBER VISITATION IN CERTAIN FACILITIES
SPONSOR: Morse

The bill requires every hospital and any residential care facility,
assisted living facility, intermediate care facility, or skilled
nursing facility to develop a protocol for family members to visit
with patients who are confined in such facilities during a pandemic
or outbreak of a contagious illness that affects a significant
proportion of the population in the area where such facilities are
located prior to January 1, 2022.



